
I would like to thank members who
attended the Semi-Annual meeting.  We
had some very good comments and sug-
gestions.  Member involvement is always
appreciated by the Board. 

One of our meeting discussions was
related to outstanding charges by our
membership.  As with any business,
BLYC has financial obligations that must
be paid in a timely manner.  We under-
stand the current economic environment
and the availability of funds but several
members have had outstanding charges
extending over 120 days.  The Board will
have the issue on the June meeting agen-
da so, if you have any suggestions, please
contact a Board member.  Your assistance
is greatly appreciated in keeping the out-
standing charge balances at a minimum.  

In July, we have two major sailing
events that may be interesting to our
membership and guests.  First, we have
the Inter-Lake junior sailing team repre-

senting BLYC competing at Put-in-Bay
the week of July 17th.  Secondly, we are
hosting the 2011 Interlake Nationals.
This will include a variety of age groups
and sailing styles.  It also includes volun-
teers from our membership to ensure we
show our visitors they were correct in
choosing BLYC as host for their event.
Interested volunteers should contact
Committee Chair Commodore Steve
Harris for information.  The event will
run from July 27-30, 2011.

We hope you continue to enjoy BLYC
and the summer events.

As always, contact a Board member
with any concerns or suggestions.

Take care,
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Commodore
Rick Henderson

Get your motor
running and head
on out to the the
BLYC Car Show
Sunday June 5.
Vice Commodore
Zeiher always does
a great job putting
this show together.

So come to the
Club parking lot
and enjoy all the
classics past and
present. We will
have food and soft drinks. Yours truly will
be providing the car tunes.

On June 11 we welcome back the
always popular “Michael Sutherland and

Friends Show.” Now that the Sahara,
Sands and other Las Vegas landmarks
have closed this is the last place to hear
the music of the days of the Rat Pack. 

Now by popular demand I have the
great pleasure to announce the return of
“Arnette Howard and Friends” on
Saturday June 18. This was the best band
and show in our winter season so be sure
to  make reservations and bring out your
friends for a superb time. 

On June 25 we welcome a new group,
“The Pat Malloy Band.” They will get
you rockin' with their exciting blend of
60s-80s party and dance tunes.

Mark your calenders for Cass and
Corder July 2 afternoon at the pool; The
Commodores' Steak Fry July 9 with “The

Dawson/ Cooper Band;” John Schwab
July 16 and 80s cover band “Jaded
Angel” on  July 23.

Entertainment

Governor
John Sproat

Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club

FROM THE BRIDGE 



Hello all!
Between no boats

being on the water
and no wind, the racing season got off to a
sail fluffing start on May 8- no races.
However, with a lot of help from Don Day,
Tom Baltzell, Chuck Wadley, Steve Harris,

and Dave Levacy of Buckeye Lake Marina
we got the pontoon boat tuned up and in the
water, the anchors for the markers reroped,
the handicaps done, Ollie working, and all
other racing paraphanalia ready to go.

Also, I would like to thank Don Day, Steve
Harris and Tom Baldzell for helping out with

the races on May 15 and May 22.  Due to a
conference in DC and my mother-in-laws
funeral in Pittsburgh I was and will not able
to fullfill my duties for those days.

I look forward to being back and starting
the races on May 29.  Happy sailing!
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Race & Regatta
Governor

Michael McVey

The Nationals
Regatta
Committee met
on Sunday, May 15, and plans are coming
together for this year's National
Championships to be hosted at BLYC, July
27-30.  This will be an exciting event for
both our sailors and the entire Club as we
host approximately 50 skippers and their
crews for 4 exciting days of sailboat racing
on Buckeye Lake. 

As with any large event, it's going to take
a large number of volunteers to make this
regatta successful.  The response so far
from members who have volunteered to
help is great, but there's always room for
more.  The Regatta Committee will meet
again on Sunday, June 12, at 1 pm in the

Commodores Lounge.  This will be a brief
meeting to update everyone on our progress
and work on what remains to be done.
Please join us and get involved.

How can you get involved?  We can use
your help from everything from registration
to social activities to volunteering on the
water.  Just ask!  There's plenty for every-
one to help with.  Just contact me at (740)
304-8950 or sgharris2@gmail.com for
more information

We're still looking for more members to
host sailors in their homes for the event.
The response thus far has been wonderful,
but we can always use more.  If you're
interested, please contact Tracey Davis at
614-899-9717 or mtmdavis@juno.com

We are also seeking sponsorship to help

offset the costs of the event.  A large per-
centage of the participants will be from the
central Ohio area, so it is a good opportuni-
ty for some advertising and a great way to
help the Club with the regatta.  There's
plenty of ways you and your company can
get involved - whether it be cash or in-kind
gifts.  Contact Cherie VanDyne if you are
interested in sponsorship opportunities.

This will be a great highlight to the 2011
season at BLYC!  Everyone is welcome to
get involved and enjoy in the fun.

The regatta is approaching fast so please
check out the Club website at www.buck-
eyelakeyc.com for the latest information.

2011 Interlake Nationals
Steve Harris,

Regatta Chairman

Greetings from
Team BLYC!!

Greetings to all -
summer is finally
here!  Team BLYC is
growing in anticipa-
tion of a busy and
eventful season.  We
have some of our
team returning from
college, including
Kaitlin Lentz and Kayleigh Scott; we
have hired a few new teammates to better
serve our members during the busy sea-
son.  Feel free to introduce yourself to
them next time you come into your club.

This month's employee spotlight is on
our head server, Ginger Deuley.  Ginger
has been at the club for three summers
now and really loves her job.  She would
like to thank Jack and Janet Holmes for
introducing her to her BLYC family.
After moving to the area from
Youngstown, Ginger and her family, Ron
and Eilish, have settled in nicely.  Ginger
is an avid golfer and reader and LOVES

to spend time with her daughter in her
many activities.
Over the winter,
Ginger had her sec-
ond hip replace-
ment surgery and
would like to again
thank her BLYC
family for all their
support and
encouragement.
She is truly glad to
be back to the club and most importantly:
pain free!  She looks forward to seeing
everyone again this summer. 

On a different note: Due to the rising
costs in produce, and to help offset the
kitchen cost of goods, the Board of
Governors and Chef Matt decided to
make a few modifications on the menu.
As of May 25th, the salad bar will not be
included in the price of an entrée, it will
be an additional charge of $2.99.  Chef
has adjusted the entrée prices accordingly.

From The Manager

Andrea Foster

First and fore-
most, PLEASE
remember not to
park in the asphalt
lot over night on
the 4th of June.
We will need the
lot to be clear for
the car show on
June 5.

By the time you
read this the
Commodores Ball
will be over and I hope a success.

The pool and pool bar should be open and
running smoothly.  

For those who weren't there the beach party
with Paul Clark was great.  Many, many com-
pliments on the food and staff.  Thanks team
BLYC.

I don't know if it's the weather or a hard
working board (of course the board would
like the credit) or both but everyone is having
a fun time at the club.  If you haven't been
here for awhile you are missing out on a great
time.

Bar & Kitchen

Vice Commodore
Bob Zeiher



Sailing season is
finally here! Our
head coach, Libby,
will be staying at
Buckeye Lake after
June 1. Be sure to
welcome her to our
club when you see
her. She will be the
main contact person
for camp and team
questions while I
will continue to be
the active governor
for our junior sailing team. You may contact
both of us with questions. We want to contin-
ue communication via email and cell phone.
Be sure to let Libby know your contact infor-
mation, if you plan to be on the junior sailing
team. Her number is 734-775-9780. 

Lastly, the March fundraiser brought forth
enough money to allow us to purchase a
12x16 storage building for the junior sailing
program. We should be able to store their
sailing equipment as well as their racing
boats this winter. The children truly appreci-
ate your support! Thank you!
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As I write this log
article, it is mid-
May and we went
from last August
weather to October
weather. Today is
raining and cold
outside. I trust the
weather will be all it
should be by the
time the June Log
comes to you and the weather is great outside.
Of course, it's always great at BLYC!   Several
house and grounds projects are in the works,
from cement repair and lifting, to the back
steps, to the east wall ... several needs have
cropped up after our unusually cold and wet
winter.  We are tackling the projects as timely
we can and as effectively as possible.

I hope everyone has come out to enjoy the
Club! This is the season for the Club and it's
staff to shine! I would like to give a special
shout out to Donna Parker and all of her dedi-
cation and hard work on the flower beds at the
Club. They are beautiful! We appreciate all
that Donna does to keep the Club an attractive
and welcoming place for all of us!!

Rear Commodore
Gayle Fisher-

Mulvey

House & Grounds

Junior Sailing

Governor
Wes Cartwright

Auxiliary

I would like to
thank Commodore,
Rick Henderson,
and the Board of Governors for their support
in allowing me to serve the members as your
Governor, in-charge of docks and rentals.

My goal is to meet the members' dock and
storage needs in a fair and consistent manner
in accordance with the By-Laws.

Docks are currently available at Eastport
and Areas 2, 5, 6 and 8.  Garage and boatyard
storage is also available.

If you wish to rent a dock, garage or boat-
yard storage, please complete a "Rental
Request Form".  The form is available on the
Yacht Club website under Docks & Facilities.
The form may be submitted online, printed,
or is available at the club office.  Also, please

submit this form if you wish to cancel or
change your assigned space or add a boat
hoist.  All changes require prior approval.

Each dock holder and boatyard renter is
requested to help in the responsibility to make
sure the gates are locked when entering and
exiting these areas. This will help to ensure
that both you and your neighbors' property is
protected.

Please contact me with any questions or
concerns regarding docks and rentals.

An early reminder that the Classic Boat
Regatta is August 19-21 and we are asking
that Watkins Island dock holders make their
slips available during this event.

The 2011 boating season is here.  I wish
everyone a safe and enjoyable experience on
the water.

Docks & Rentals
Governor

Charles Wadley

For our May meeting, Sharon Byer came
and helped us make colorful earrings to wear
for our 4th of July festivities.  The weather
was so nice that we ate and held our meeting
on the front porch.  It was a delightful
evening and everyone really enjoyed making
the earrings.

Our June meeting will be our card party
luncheon which will be held at noon on
Thursday, June 9th, at the Club.  The Canal
Winchester Ladies Choral group will enter-
tain us.  Bring a guest to the luncheon and
stay to play cards if you can.

In July we will have our very popular pro-
gressive dinner meeting.  The Rueckel's and
Bair's have graciously offered to have us
visit their homes for appetizers and dinner.
We will travel there by boat and then head
back to the Club for dessert.  This meeting is
always a lot of fun, so please make plans to
attend.

Babette Joseph and Carole Donnelly made
Easter a fun time at the Club by making 40
Easter baskets for all the kids.  Thanks ladies
for always volunteering to help with the
Auxiliary activities.

Have you noticed how lovely the grounds
look around the Club?  Donna Parker and
her crew have done another great job this
year.  This is a big commitment and we are
grateful for their expertise and help.

Please mark Saturday, August 13th, on
your calendars for our fundraiser.  The
Dwight Lennox Band will be providing the
entertainment.  More information will be
coming on this event.

Don't forget that our Booze Basket raffle
tickets are available at the Bar.  Thanks for
helping us make our Auxiliary raffles suc-
cessful.

Gail Beck, Secretary

Summer 2011 Auxiliary Events
June 9 – Noon Luncheon (see Menu on Page 5) 
Guests encouraged.  Entertainment by the 18 member Canal Winchester Area Choral
Group. Stay and play cards.  BRING YOUR OWN CARDS PLEASE.

July 14 – Annual Progressive Dinner  
Hosts will be Fred & July Bair, and Rick & Connie Rueckel.  More information to follow.

August 11 – Monthly meeting  
Our speaker will be Licking County Commissioner, and Author, Doug Smith.  He is an
expert on the Old National Road (Rt. 40).  He has generously offered to bring his
books to sign and distribute, free of charge.  This is not to be missed!

August 13 – Annual Fund Raiser and Silent Auction 
Entertainment by the Dwight Lennox Band. Information to follow.
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June Menus
Auxiliary Luncheon

Noon, June 9
CHICKEN SALAD CROISANT 

With Creamy Pasta and Vegetable Salad

Mini Brownie Sundae

$12.00 tax and gratuity included

An Evening With 
Michael Sutherland & Friends

Saturday, June 11th
Appetizer

Caprese Salad
Sliced Beefsteak Tomato, Sliced Mozzarella,

Fresh Basil, Extra Virgin Olive Oil
$4.99

Steamed Prince Edward Island Mussels
Garlic White Wine Broth

Toasted Crostini
$7.99

Truffled Mushroom Ragout
Herbed Goat Cheese Polenta

$4.99

Entrees 
Grilled Tournados Oscar

Sauté Lump Crab, Béarnaise
Roasted Garlic Mashed Potatoes, Asparagus

$21.99

Linguine and Clams
Chef Matt's Style

$14.99

Slow Roasted Italian Pork loin
Agro Dulee Sauce

Goat Cheese Polenta, Asparagus
$13.99

Chicken Parmesan
Classically Done served over Spaghetti with Red Sauce

$11.00

Grilled Sword Fish
Finished with Picatta Butter

Served over Asparagus and Pepper Risotto
$16.99
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Arnett Howard and the Creole Funk Band
Summer Funk Jam

Saturday, June 18th

Appetizer
Coconut Seamed Mussels

Coconut Lime Broth
Sourdough Crostini

$7.99

Creole BBQ Shrimp
Served over Grits

$6.99

Carribean Fried Chicken Strips
Tossed with Citrus Glaze

$4.99

Entrees
Slow Roasted Pork Loin

Finished with Orange Glaze
Served over Black Beans and Rice

$13.99

Pineapple Shrimp
Sautéed Shrimp, Pineapple, Peppers,

Finished in a Rum Glaze 
Served over rice

$14.99

Carribean Spiced Pan Seared Grouper
Mango Chili Emulsion

Served over Black Beans and Rice
$16.99

Chicken and Andouille Sausage Jambalaya
Classic Louisiana Stew Served with Rice

$10.99
add Shrimp $4.99

Blackened Sirloin
Topped with Crumbled Blue Cheese

Scallion Mashed Potatoes, Asparagus
$16.99

THIS IS A VERY POPULAR EVENT. RESERVATIONS PLEASE.  929-4466
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POOL BAR: Monday-Tuesday 
11:30 am - 4 pm (weather permitting)

Wednesday-Thursday 
11:30am - 4 pm (weather permitting)

Friday-Saturday-Sunday 
11:30am - 5 pm (until decline of business)

CLUB: Monday-Tuesday:
Closed

Wednesday-Thursday:
11:30 am - 9 pm

Friday/Saturday:
11:30 am - 10 pm

Sunday:
9 am - 8 pm

Bar: closes one hour after kitchen closes 
(or until decline of business)

BLYC Summer Hours

2011 Commodores Ball

Please join the BLYC family in keeping Stone and Donna, and
the Parker family, in your thoughts and prayers. 
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Buckeye Lake
Yacht Club
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May

5 BLYC Car Show

9 Board Meeting,
Auxiliary Meeting

11 Michael Sutherland
& Friends

18 Arnette Howard
Summer Funk Party

19 Father’s Day
16-oz T-Bone Special

25 Pat Malloy Band

The 2010-2011 Board
Commodore Rick Henderson
Vice Commodore Bob Zeiher

Bar & Kitchen
Rear Commodore 

Gayle Fisher-Mulvey
House & Grounds

Governor John Sproat
Entertainment

Governor Jeff Lyons
Log & Publications

Tim Ryan
Membership

Chuck Wadley
Docks & Rentals

Michael McVey
Race & Regatta

Wes Cartwright
Junior Sailing

The Trustees
Commodore Mark Russell

Commodore Ray Kent
Commodore Joe Campbell
Commodore Mike Jacobs
Commodore Don Harris

2011 Standing Committees
Commodore’s Association ........... Commodore Mark Russell
I-LYA Delegate ...................................... Commodore Gus Schell
Alternate Commodore ..................... Commodore Steve Harris
Blue Gavel Commodore ................. Commodore Steve Harris
Fleet Captain ............................................................ Stone Parker
Power Fleet Captain ................................................... Rick Groff
Fleet Surgeon ............................................... Dr. John VanGilder
Fleet Chaplain .................................................... Fr. Mike Gribble
Parliamentarian ........................... Commodore Frank Foster III
Historian ....................................... Commodore Frank Foster III
Insurance ................... Commodore Al Wing and Mark Scarrett
Audit ........................................................................... Bob Baldwin
Gun Club ................................................................... John Doneff

2011 Standing Committees
Perpetual Fund Commodore ...... Commodore Howard Clark
Antique Boat Show ..........................Commodore John Sproat
Snowball Regatta ................................................... John Watson
Annual Golf Outing ............................................... Mike Schilling
Bob Dye Memorial Poker Run ......................... Michael McVey
Commodores’Steak Fry ............... Commodore Mike Jacobs
Good Neighbor Committee ........ Commodore Joe Campbell
Classic Car Show ...................... Vice Commodore Bob Zeiher

Auxiliary Board
President Marcia Henderson

Vice President Nancy Ball
Secretary Gail Beck

Treasurer Karen Baltzell

Photographer
and Editor

Governor
Jeff Lyons
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